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ELECTION NIGHT RETURNS EXPECTED TO BE SLOW: EARLY VOTE MAY ACCOUNT 
FOR 60 PERCENT OF ALL VOTERS WHO WILL PARTICIPATE IN THIS ELECTION    
 
Houston, TX–Harris County Election Night returns may be slower in coming this year due to 
extra administrative procedures presiding election judges have to perform related to the 
possible use of paper ballots and because there will be only one central drop off location.  
 
“The pace of the election returns will be dictated by how fast election judges complete their 
paper work and close down their polling location, and the sites’ proximity to the central drop-
off station”, said Harris County Clerk Beverly Kaufman, the chief elections officer of the county.  
 
The County Clerk Office expects to release the initial election results report approximately at 
7:00 p.m. on election night. The report will include the ballots cast during the early voting 
period and almost all mail ballots delivered to the County Clerk by the election night deadline.  
 
As of the close of the early voting period, including absentee ballots, 444,648 persons had 
been processed to vote. It is estimated that almost 60 percent of all voters who will participate 
in this election may have voted before General Election Day.   
 
The Harris County Election Night Central Drop-Off and Counting Station will be at 
Reliant Arena Hall D, Reliant Park. Media may park live trucks in the Drive Lane of 
Maroon Lot 15, in front of Reliant Arena Hall A. Election work areas in Hall D will be 
off limits to the media. There will be a designated media room and media work 
area.  
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